
September 13, 2021

Dear Scholars and Families,

HOPE Christian High School will temporarily change learning modalities to be virtual only from

September 14, 2021 through September 24, 2021 due to several teachers and staff testing

positive for COVID-19. We will reopen for in-person instruction on Monday, September 27,
2021. Please note that the number of positive student COVID cases is low; we must go

temporarily virtual due to the number of positive teacher COVID cases.

During this temporary virtual learning period, students will use their school-issued chromebook

to do the following to continue learning:

● Log in to each class daily through Google Classroom

● Complete the daily attendance ticket for each class on Google Classroom

● Watch recorded lesson videos for classes on Google Classroom

● Find daily assignments on the Google Classroom stream and assignment tab

● Complete and submit daily work on Google Classroom

We thank you for your continued support and understanding as we strive to provide high quality

education in a safe and healthy school environment.

We will see you back in person on Monday, September 27, 2021!

Blessings,

Angie Hamilton, Principal

HOPE Christian High School




